
No.EDN-H(21)B(15)15/2011-V(L) 

Directorate of Higher Education 

Himachal Pradesh. 

 

Dated: Shimla- 171001,  4
th

 July, 2011 

 

To 

 All the Principals/ Headmasters, 

 Govt. Sr. Sec/ High Schools, 

 in Himachal Pradesh. 

  

 

Subject: Ringing of cell phones in classroom. 

 

 

Memo: 

   It is a matter of great regret that inspite of clear-cut instructions issued by 

the Govt. vide letter No. EDN-A-I(3)-3/2007 dated: 29
th

 January, 2008 and further circulated by 

this Directorate vide letter EDN-H(21)B(15)1/2008 dated: 30
th

 January, 2008, the teachers/ 

lecturers and other staff members of the educational institutions are being found using cell 

phones in classrooms. The Govt. has taken a serious note in this issue and again directed that if 

any instance of ringing of cell phones or otherwise disturbing studies in classrooms noticed, 

disciplinary action will be initiated against the defaulter 

   Therefore, you are once again requested to ensure that cell phones may not 

be used.  

       

        Director of Higher Education 

        Himachal Pradesh. 

Endst. No. Even, Dated: Shimla- 171001,  4
th

 July, 2011 

Copy to: 

1. The Principal Secretary (Edu) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh, 

Shimla-171002. 

2. All the Principals of Govt. Colleges in Himachal Pradesh for necessary 

compliance. 

3. All the Deputy Director of Higher Education in Himachal Pradesh. 

4. The Librarian. Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh 

w.r.t EDN-H(8)6(6)News Cutting/2007(Library) dated: 23
rd

  June, 

2011. 

5. Guard file. 

 

Director of Higher Education 

        Himachal Pradesh. 

 


